BS'D



Rosh Chodesh Women's Circle™, Inc.

Newsletter #3 Erev Rosh Hashana 5776

September 13, 2015

L' Shanah Tovah Have a sweet year!



Chaya, Sharon an all our team at the Rosh Chodesh Women's Circle join me in wishing each and every one of you who are involved in the RCWC in any way - a peaceful, happy and healthy year ahead for you, your family and all our People Israel.

Having just returned from a most inspiring trip to New York Montreal and Israel where I had the wonderful opportunity to daven at the Kotel and other holy sites, I add the blessing that all our prayers should be answered L'Tovah (in a good way) as we make the most of our opportunities to pray and plead for the year ahead.

Thank you for your involvement in the Rosh Chodesh Women's

Circle. With your help, we hope that the RCWC will go from

strength to strength and will have a productive year as we all

work together to ensure continued growth and future success.

To this end, I invite each of you, member, volunteer or Affiliate

to a Morning Tea on Sunday, September 20 at 11am (til 12)

for inspiration and simply to touch base at the start of the year

as cohesive and dynamic team.

As well, as it is important that we meet for planning the year

ahead, I have set time from September 16 - September 21 and

September 24 to meet with the Executive, subcommittees and

Affiliates and any members or volunteers to review and plan

ahead.

To RSVP for the Morning Tea and to set the time for a meeting

please contact me after Rosh Hashana.

Shana Tova,

Sara

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~

Newsletter #3 compiled by Rebbetzin Sara Gutnick info@RCWC.com.au ~0419 525 955

Please do not hesitate to contact us!